Church Staff

Pastor- Rev. Robbie Stephens
Chairman/Diaconate —Karen Williams
Director of Music — Rodney McLean
Organist — Roy Hicks :
Pianist — Tracey Shoaf

Assistant Pianist-Jan Shepherd
Secretary — Barbara Bostian

Youth Leader-
www.churchlandbaptistchurch.org
Pastor cell phone: 910-880-2965
Telephone 336/752-2741

Office Hours: Mon, Tues, Thurs. 9:00 am-12 00 pm
TalkWithCBC ail.com

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Sunday, September 30
9:45 am. Sunday School

11:00 a.m. Worship Service

Wednesday, October3
6:30 pm  Bible Study
7:15 pm  Choir Practice

Thursday, October 4
11:00 am. Senior on Sabbatical — meet at

the K & W in Salisbury
7:00 p.m. Building & Grounds meeting
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September 30, 2018
Organ Prelude
Ringing of the Hour

Chancel Choir Call To Worship No. 579
“Shine, Jesus, Shine” chorus only

‘Welcome/Opportunities

Hymn No. 335
“Standing on the Promises”

Children’s Time

(All children wanting to go to “Wild Card” with Angie & Pam may exit at this time)

Hymn No. 261
“Wonderful Words of Life”

Offertory Prayer/Offertory/Doxology

Chancel Choir Anthem
“Let’s Have Some Old-Time Religion”

- Message

Invitational Hymn No. 325
“Whiter than Snow”’

Closing Prayer

Postlude

In lieu of flowers today a monetary gift has been
given to the Glory of God — in honor of Taylor’s
birthday & in memory of Fields & Mary Helen Lord
- by Gayle & Pam Phipps

Next Sunday a monetary gift will be given — in
memory of John & Dicie Smith, O T. Davis, Jr. &
Catherine Davis

The Beautiful flowers in the Sanctuary today have
been given — in loving memory of Linda Griggs —
by Barbara Bostian

Visitors, you are welcome at this Worship
Service. Your presence is a blessing, and we hope
you will be blessed as we worship together. We ask
you to complete a Visitors Card from the pew rack
and place it in the offering plate or give it to the
pastor. You are invited to worship with us as we
gather on Sundays and Wednesdays.




West Davidson Food Pantry Monthly
Church Planned Food Donations

Our church is responsible for:

September: Instant Mashed Potatoes
October: Box Milk (Dollar Tree)
November: Squeezable Jelly (Dollar Tree)
December: Instant Mashed Potatoes
Always need:

1 1b bags of Rice Jiffy Mix

Canned Veggies Canned Soup
August WDEFP served 602 people

Gave away 874 1bs of clothing

We will be glad to pick up any items for
you. Thank you for your support!! Harold
and Ann Burns

CHURCHLAND BAPTIST CHURCH’S
ONGOING COMMUNITY MINISTRIES

West Davidson Food Pantry and Clothes
Closet
Food, Clothes, Monetary Gifts are always
needed and appreciated. Plus in May and
November the church provides volunteers to
work the Pantry and at the Clothes Closet.
Meals on Wheels Volunteers needed

CBC Opportunities/ Announcements

East St. Louis fundraiser — Raffle for a
beautiful afghan made by Mabel Beebe.

‘Tickets are 1 for $5 or 3 for $10. Tickets

may be purchased before or after worship
service. The raffle will be held through the
month of September. Thanks so much.

Time again for Pizza! Cub Scout Pack 232
will be selling Little Caesars Pizza kits
again. A flyer will be posted in church
office for everyone to look over and place an
order. You can also see Cub Scouts James
Swicegood and Michael Boris to place an
order. Each scout will receive a portion of
the profit to be used for camp, registration or
whatever he needs the money for. Part of
the money raised will go towards repairing
the walking track behind the church. Pizza
kits will be sold until November 4, 2018. If
you have any questions, feel free to contact
me. Thanks, Gerri Hartley

CBC Night Wednesday, October 3. Sign
up sheet in office.



I need to update the 2018/2019 flower
calendar. Unless I am notified otherwise, I
will assume everyone would like to keep the
same Sunday they now have. If you do not
want your Sunday, please let me know as

soon as possible so I can update. Thanks,
Gerri Hartley — 336-752-2491

Where has the time gone? It will soon be
Christmas so we need to update our member
listing. Please look at your copy to see if
any changes/additions need to be made.
New church members, please provide me
your information in writing or by e-mail as
soon as you can so I can get the listing
updated and printed so we will have the
correct information for everyone. If you
need a current copy, let me know. If you
don’t see me in the sanctuary, please bring
to nursery. Thanks, Gerri Hartley

Notice from your Hospitality Committee:
As anew year begins for our mission groups
we look forward to the opportunity to share
God’s love and grace with our members and
community. We ask that each and every
member be helpful in relaying information
regarding significant life events. It is our
goal to provide support in times of need and
to share in the joy of God’s blessings. The
hospitality committee is working diligently
to reach out to our brothers and sisters
serving in the military, our college students
and those in need of a church home. It
would also be helpful if members would
provide contact information for these
individuals so that we can play a part in
regularly reminding them of how loved they
are by the Lord and their church family. We
also need your assistance to let us know
when there is sickness or a death for our
church members or someone in our
community. Again we want to reach out to
these individuals and let them know we are
thinking of them and praying for comfort
during their time of need. Please contact
Barbara Shoaf, Kay Beck or Karen Allen
with this information. Your assistance is
greatly appreciated.



CHURCHLAND BAPTIST CHURCH

WEEKLY FINANCIAL REPORT

BUDGET OFFERING

DATE
9/2/2018
9/9/2018

9/16/2018

9/23/2018

9/30/2019

TOTAL

QOther Offerings:

9/2/2018
9/9/2018
9/16/2018
9/23/2018
9/30/2019

BUILDING FUND

DATE
9/2/2018
9/9/2018

9/16/2018
9/23/2018
9/30/2019
TOTALS

NEEDED WEEKLY
OFFERING

S 3,423.00

$  2,243.00

$  2,843.00

$  3,100.72

$  11,609.72

$ 195.25

$ 167.33

S 90.00

$ 71.78
NEEDED WEEKLY
OFFERING

$ 645.00

$ 415.00

$ 419.00

$ 435.00

$  1,914.00

Nursery Workers 4
Sept. 30 Gerri Hartley, Ron Hartley

Oct. 7 Lisa Ridenhour, Tori Ridenhour

Office Secretaries
Sept. 30 Jean Shaver, Karen Allen
Oct.7  Karen Allen, Nancy Swicegood

Counting Committee

* Sept. 30 Amy Freeman, Sharon Hartley

Oct. 7 Jean Shaver, Rita Caudle

Ushers

Sept. 30  Rudy Hartley, Ronald Hartley
Tim Freeman, Luke Shepherd

Oct. 7 Joey Freeman, Lee Caudle
Harold Burns, Tim Freeman

Door Greeters

Sept. 30

Front Door  Ronnie Griggs -
North Door Drew Tedder
Office Door Chad Tedder
Oct. 7

Front Door  Ronnie Griggs
North Door Ana Tedder
Office Door Suzan Tedder



PRAYER CONCERNS
CURRENTLY ACTIVE IN THE
MILITARY SERVICE
BRIG GEN Tony Bauernfeind
MSG Andrew Barbee
CWO2 Nathaniel Lee Crouch
- LT COL Brady Gallagher
E-3 Jakob (Clay) Bowen
Trey Salam

Nursing Home & Our Shut-ins
Stanley Allen *Sue Williams
* Kaye Mischler *Kathy Davis
*Lois Lumsden *Linda Beck
*Bobby Lumsden

Family & Friends

*If you have concerns that you wish to have
listed, please contact the church office, the
pastor, or one of our deacons. Please
remember the following concerns in your
prayers

Tonie Lamb — Health Issues

Stanley Allen

Stan Wright

Dale Howell

Ron Massey

Prayer Concerns continued

Debbie Massey

Lena Snider

Tommy West

David Stiffel — upcoming surgery
Linda Beck

Shirley Cook — Heart issues

Jackie Stiffel in the death of her cousin
Family/friends of Frankie Powell who
passed away this week

Church Events coming up — please mark
your calendar:

October 28-30 — Church Revival

October 31 — Churchwide Halloween Party
and Trick or Trunk — see insert in bulletin



THE CHURCHES ASSOCIATED WITH
e WEST DAVIDSON FOOD PANTRY d
o AND ]
THE DAVIDSON MISSIONAL NETWORK OF
YADKIN VALLEY DISTRICT

WILL PRESENT
‘YCUMC/WDFP GOSPEL SINGING’
FEATURING
“THE GOSPEL VOICES & MATTHEW WEAVER”
(gvband.com) (matthewweavermusic.com)

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2018 at 6:00 PM g
TYRO UMC

N 4484 South NC Highway 150
’ Lexington, NC 27295
Rev. Randy Foster, Pastor

This Fundraiser is to benefit the West Davidson Food Pantry ‘Weekend
‘Feeding Program; feeding approximately 225 children in three West
Davidson Elementary Schools for 40 weeks of the 2018-19 School Year, at
an estimated cost of $45,000. A “Love Offering” will be accepted, and
appreciated, with all proceeds going to WDFP “Weekend Feeding”
Program.

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO
YCUMC /WDFP
c/0 Nancy Greene Adkins
YCUMC Finance Chair
136 College Lane
Lexington, NC 27295

CONTACTS:
Nancy G. Greene ~ 704-213-4404 ~ Benefit Coordinator
Florence P. Greene ~ 336-787-5630 ~ Sponsor Coordinator

September 23, 2018
BUILDING FUND
IN HONOR OF:

Mr. Tedder “Teacher of the Year”

Karen Williams
Caroline’s Family
IN MEMORY OF:
Rhonda Haywood
Rhonda Haywood
Rhonda Haywood

BUDGET

IN HONOR OF:

Eli Scott

Tavlor & Staff

Angie West

Caroline Harris
Jameson & Paisley Campbell.
Rick Lomax

Rev. Robbic Stephens
IN MEMORY OF:
Linda Griggs

Rhonda Haywood
H.T. Wood

Rhonda Haywood
Rhonda Haywood

BY:

Stacy Williams
Barbara Shoaf

Rudy & Sharon Hartley
BY:

Betty [.omax

Rick Lomax

Rudy & Sharon Hartley

Ronald & Gerri Hartley
Kay Beck

Gayle & Pam Phipps
Larl & Tina Cooper
David & Blanca Wood
Doris Forrest

Doris Forrest

BY:

Nelson & Barbara Bostian

Tim & Amy Freeman
David & Blanca Wood

Lee. Rita. Lon & Eric Caudle

Sherri Manno



Halloween Party and Trick or Trunk

[n _“_n:___umﬂ 3, M:_m,
From B:00p.m. To 8:00p.m.
hames, Food, Cake Walk, Prizes and CANDY!!!!

Costume Contest for all ages !!!

Hotdog Plates: one hotdog, baked beans, chips and
drink for $3.50

Two hotdogs, baked beans, chips and drink for
34.5(0

Come and enjoy the fun.
Provided by the Children's Ministry Committee



